
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Mon Apr 21 7:06:33 2025 / +0000  GMT

Town holding open house on traffic bylaw

	A public open house is planned for Aug. 12 to provide information on proposed amendments to Traffic Bylaw.

It will be at Town Hall in Caledon East.

The general provisions of the proposed amendments to the bylaw include winter parking restrictions that prohibit street parking on

heavy snow forecasts, as well as ticketing and towing of vehicles to support snow removal operations

For further information, contact Manager of Regulatory and Inspection Services Leo Butko at 905-584-2272, ext. 4256 or by e-mail

at leo.butko@caledon.ca
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